fown of Marion
398 Main St.
Marion, LA 71260
Telephone: (318) 292-4715
Fax: (318) 292-4717

May 20, 2021
Dear Marion Property Owner

Your financial investment is appreciated and we are very pleased you are one of our
Marion Property Owners!

As Mayor of Marion, I am requesting your assistance with an important matter. On
Tuesday, March 9, 2021, our Town Council voted unanimously to require property
owners to have their own water shut off valve downstream of the town water meter. This
requirement is for your benefit and it works best for our Public Works Department too.
You may already have a water shut off valve installed, but if not, please take care of this
as quickly as possible. Our Public Works Employees will be monitoring your progress
and reporting to the Town Council and Mayor.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation and we’re looking forward to partnering with
you on other important improvements in the future!

Please feel free to call us if you have any questions or comments regarding this
request. Thank You!

Warm Recards

Eanon Town Cduncil and Mayor Danny A. Smith
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